

Unit 3 standard test

Listening

1 T12 Listen and tick✓ the correct place.

- | | | |
|--|--|--|
| 1 A ☐ square | B ☐ restaurant | C ☐ art gallery |
| 2 A ☐ sports centre | B ☐ stadium | C ☐ theatre |
| 3 A ☐ restaurant | B ☐ aquarium | C ☐ shopping centre |
| 4 A ☐ shopping centre | B ☐ square | C ☐ bowling alley |
| 5 A ☐ ice rink | B ☐ art gallery | C ☐ aquarium |
| 6 A ☐ taxi | B ☐ tram | C ☐ bus |
| 7 A ☐ ice rink | B ☐ bowling alley | C ☐ stadium |
| 8 A ☐ shopping centre | B ☐ ice rink | C ☐ theatre |

/ 8

Reading

2 Read and circle True or False.

Hi Anita,

I'm going to tell you about my city, New York. I love living in New York because there are always exciting activities to do at the weekends. Last Saturday, we went to a theatre on Broadway, and we had a fantastic time. On Sunday, we saw my favourite football team, the New York Giants, at the stadium. It was a great game! Then, we went to a restaurant, and I had a burger. Of course, I don't go to the theatre and a football match every week! It was my birthday, so it was a special weekend.

And your visit is going to be a special weekend, too! I'd like to go to the ice rink and to see the fish at the aquarium. There's a great art gallery in my street, too. We can go and see some famous paintings there. We can also take a ferry on the Hudson River and go and see the Statue of Liberty. So, there are lots of things to do! It's easy and quick to travel around New York on the metro, but you can't see anything. You can see lots of things on the bus, but it's very slow, because there are lots of cars in New York and yellow taxis!

Anyway, write and tell me what you want to do in New York!

Bye,
Max

- | | |
|---|--------------|
| 1 Max didn't like the theatre. | True / False |
| 2 Max went to see a game. | True / False |
| 3 Max had a burger in a park. | True / False |
| 4 Max went to the ice rink, too. | True / False |
| 5 Max lives near an art gallery. | True / False |
| 6 You travel on the river to the Statue of Liberty. | True / False |
| 7 The metro in New York is slow. | True / False |
| 8 There are a lot of taxis in New York. | True / False |

/ 8

Writing

3 Look at the answers. Complete the questions.

- | | |
|---|------------------------------------|
| E A: <u>Who did you play</u> tennis with? | B: I played tennis with my friend. |
| 1 A: _____ last Sunday? | B: We went to the restaurant. |
| 2 A: _____ at the weekend? | B: I saw my grandparents. |
| 3 A: _____ a good time? | B: Yes, I did. it was good fun. |
| 4 A: _____ to the square? | B: No, I didn't go to the square. |
| 5 A: _____ to Paris? | B: They travelled by train. |

/ 5

4 Write about your last visit to a town or city. What did you do?

A day in the city

E Last week I went to Oxford. I ...

/ 3



Name: _____

32